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Dear families of Year 6, 
 

The Year 6 children are honoured to invite you to attend our Genius Hour Presentation Fair on 
Wednesday 29th March 2023 from 14:00 - 14:30.  
 
We are sure that your children have spoken to you about our hugely successful and popular Genius 
Hour projects that the Year 6’s are completing over Terms 3 and 4. For this project, the children have 
generated a question related to our topic of ‘Our Perfect Planet’ that they have a passion and interest 
in and are in the process of conducting their own research and generating an answer for their 
question ready to present in our Genius Hour Presentation Fair.  
 
Families of Year 6 children are invited into the school hall to walk around and to view the cohort’s 
learning, where children will set up their projects in their own individual stalls ready to present their 
answer to their Genius Hour question. This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to work on their 
presentation skills, present their successes and to have an end goal in mind for them to aim for as 
part of their project.  
 
We hope that as many families as possible can attend and hope to see you there. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact your class teacher.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 6 team 


